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FORGOT SOMETHING? 

If you need to collect items 

from PE lockers, academic 

locker, etc. someone is at the 

school to help you during the 

following times: 

M/W from 8-11 AM 

T/TH/F from 12-3 PM  

As we wrap up the year please remember students will need  

to drop off any text books, novels or school items to avoid 

fines.  The building is open daily beginning May 28– June 

5th from 10am-3pm.  Yearbooks/diplomas will be held un-

til fines are paid and all items including laptops and 

hotspots are checked in.   

Lockers will need to be cleaned out.  Anything left after 

June 5th will be removed from lockers and donated.   

If your student needs to pay fines the bookkeeper will be 

available during posted hours.   

PLEASE remind your students to secure their badges in a 

location where they will be able to find them for next year.  

If they damage or lose their ID, they will need to purchase a 

new one in the fall.   

GRADUATES: 

•REMINDER to complete the Senior Exit Questionnaire on 

Naviance starting May 1st. Check your school email for more 

details!   It explains how to complete the questionnaire and 

request transcripts.  Diplomas will not be handed out until the 

questionnaire is complete.   

•To request a concurrent credit transcript please go to   

www.westad.org/page/52887   for details.   



A MESSAGE FROM THE NURSE 

Parents of 11th grade students 
Idaho School Immunization 
rules were updated during the 
2020 legislative sessions.  
A 12th grade meningococcal 
vaccine is now required start-
ing with the 2020-2021 school 
year.  
New Requirement: 
Students who received their 
first dose of meningococcal 
(MenACWY) vaccine before 
the age of sixteen (16) must 
have two (2) doses of menin-
gococcal (MenACWY) vac-
cine.  
 
Students who received their 
first dose of meningococcal 
(MenACWY) vaccine at six-
teen (16) years of age and old-
er, or those who have never 
received a dose, must have 
one (1) dose of meningococcal 

(MenACWY) vaccine. 
If you have questions, please 
contact your primary provider 
as soon as possible. Per up-
dated Idaho State law, your 
child will not be allowed to at-
tend school until we receive an 
updated immunization record. 
If you are unable to reach your 
primary care provider at this 
time, alternative resources for 
obtaining this vaccination are 
listed below: 
Meridian Schools Clinic (208) 
514-2527 
Central District Health (208) 
375-5211 
Please provide your updated 
records to the school as soon 
as possible. 
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PROM DETAILS FOR JUNIOR /SENIOR STU-

DENTS 

The Village in Meridian has kindly offered their venue to 

host prom for all West Ada schools this year.  We will of 

course follow Covid 19 regulations and mandated distanc-

ing policies as best we can.  Mountain View’s Prom will be 

held June 25th from 8-11 PM.  Tickets are available for 

purchase through myschoolfees.com at a cost of $10.00 

per person. Early purchase is recommended so we will be 

able to report attendance to the Village and its vendors.  

Restaurants will be open to provide a pre-prom food op-

tion.  Prom is traditionally a junior/senior dance, under-

classmen may attend if accompanied by a student with jun-

ior/senior status.  Guests from other high schools may ac-

company a Mountain View junior/senior but must present 

ID at entrance.   



 

Please check our web page 

regularly for updated infor-

mation.   

https://www.westada.org/

MVHS     
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GRADUATION UPDATE: 

June 6th at 11AM, a virtual graduation will take place.  A link will 

be sent out for families to be able to sign in and watch.   

The physical graduation will take place at MVHS beginning at 1 

PM, June 6th.  Families are invited to join their graduate.  Two 

car will be permitted per family, if necessary– please immediate 

family members only.   Decorate your cars and caps and come 

celebrate our 2020 grads.  It is HIGHLY recommended you en-

ter campus via Millennium Drive off Overland.  Cars will be 

staged in the football parking lot on the east side of the school 

(see map next page), the alphabet will be distributed throughout 

the afternoon to avoid long waits and traffic congestion.  

A-B arrive at 1pm       C-F arrive at 1:30pm 

G-J arrive at 2pm       K-N arrive at 2:30pm 

O-S arrive at 3pm       T-Z arrive at 3:30pm 

 

Cars will follow a route to the front of the school where they will 

be allowed to park in the front parking lot in designated area (a 

few families at a time), the graduate will wait in line, selfie sta-

tions will be available at several locations, the graduate’s name 

will be called, the graduate will walk across the stage to receive 

his/her diploma.  Families are encouraged to film, take pictures, 

and cheer their graduate on - there will be professional photos 

taken as well. Families will be asked to exit the graduation area 

by return to their cars and exit the parking lot, so other families 

will have the space to cheer on their graduate.   We understand 

nothing can replace the traditional ceremony honoring gradu-

ates, however, we are hoping to create a fun environment to rec-

ognize and celebrate our grads.  Please respect the social distanc-

ing protocols we must follow and exit the graduation area as 

quickly as possible to accommodate other families so they too 

may enjoy the experience. 
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The route below is for graduation and identifies the major points of interest.  We are recom-

mending students follow the time lines below to minimize wait times. 

  Students with the first letter of last name starting with: 

A-B arrive at 1pm 

C-F arrive at 1:30pm 

G-J arrive at 2pm 

K-N arrive at 2:30pm 

O-S arrive at 3pm 

T-Z arrive at 3:30pm 

Only graduates mom, dad and siblings will be allowed AND a max of 2 cars

– when needed. 



  5 

Contact information: 



UPDATE FROM OUR BOOKKEEPER: 

"It is time to make sure all outstanding student balances for the 2019-20 

school year are paid.  Please log in to myschoolfees.com and review each of 

your student's accounts.  If there are outstanding items due on the account, 

the total outstanding balance will show in a red box.  Click on "Show Out-

standing Balances and Fines" to see itemized details.  If you do not see the 

message you can disregard this notice . 

Payment can be made through myschoolfees.com.  We may also accept a 

check at the school during the posted business hours, or through mail– 

2000 S. Millennium Way, Meridian, ID 83642. 

Sorry, we will not be able to process yearbooks, transcripts, or diplomas un-

til ALL outstanding balances are  paid in full.  Payments must be received by 

May 22, 2020.  If you need to pick up or drop off items the building will be 

open during the following hours: 

OFFICE HOURS: 

M/W– 8:00-11:00 AM    T/W/F– 12:00-3:00 PM 

SPORTS UPDATE: 

If you would like to have your student athlete complete his/her physical over the 

summer in order to be prepared for the upcoming sports seasons, please visit our 

sports website for links to the necessary forms.  Tryouts and calendar information is 

also available at:        https://mvmavericks.com/  

https://mvmavericks.com/



